Headteacher Weekly Newsletter -Mrs Wright



Issue 1

Date: Friday 12th September 2025

WELCOME BACK DISCO

I am pleased to share that the children have settled in well at Rivelin. Their enthusiasm, happy demeanours and positive engagement reflect a strong start to learning.

To celebrate such a great start, school will be having outdoor discos for every child in school on Monday 22^{nd} September. The discos will take place after school on the KSl yard. Details will be shared by the school office on Monday.



Our school will participate in the upcoming School Census on Thursday 2nd October. This helps secure vital funding and support for children in school. Please encourage your child to have a hot school dinner on Census Day. Every meal counts and helps support funding for our school. Thank you for your support!







Pick Up A Book

Our top priority this year is fostering a love of reading. Classrooms have been stocked with beautiful new books that will be read aloud to the children. We kindly encourage regular use of reading records to support home reading.

You can find the song we have been learning on YouTube:

Pick up a book





